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Report Number: 2019-3205
Incident:  Speeding 35mph+
Location: Rt. 52 and Grove Rd
Township: Seward

Date, Time Occurred: [0-17-19 2027hrs

Date, Time Assigned: Same

Synopsis:

On 10-17-19 at approximately 2027hrs Sheriff Deputies stopped a vehicle driven by a 16yr old
male from the 17000 block of S. Ann Dr. in Plainfield for speeding. The juvenile was cited for
driving 35mph or greater than the posted speed limit. He was issucd a personal recognizance
and released with a mandatory court appearance.

Reporting Deputy: Riffell #110 5
Supervisor: i @ Disseminated on:
7

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3202
Incident:  ID THEFT

Location: 9316 Rt. 34 # 17
Township: OSWEGO

Date, Time Occurred: 10/12/19 1200 hours through 10/16/19 1200 hours

Date, Time Assigned: 10/17/19 1315 hours
Synopsis:

Sheriff's Police are investigating a ID THEFT, which occurred in the 9000 block of RT.34
Bristol Township. The victim responded to a on-line Face Book ad, for individuals who would
like to work from home. The victim provided his personal information, and bank account
information to individuals who were communicating with through Face Book. A fraudulent
check was deposited into the victim's bank account and fraudulent withdraws then occurred
within the victims account. This incident is currently under investigation.
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The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



